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GPU Nuclear CorporationNUOIME to0 lr,terpace Parkway
Parsippany, New Jersey 07o54-1149
(201)263-6500
TELEX 136-482
Writer's Direct Dial Number:

September 14, 1984

Mr. Dennis M. Crutchfield, Chief
Operating Reactors Branch No. 5
Division of Licensing
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Dear Mr. Crutchfield:

Subject: Oyster Creek Nuclear Generating Station
Docket No. 50-219
Environmental Qualification of Equipment Important
to Safety

Our letter of August 31, 1984 concerning the subject matter stated that GPUN
would provide you with a schedule by September 14, 1984 for addressing the
concerns raised by your May 9, 1984 letter.

After a careful review of the concerns and based on our telephone
conversations with your staff (Messrs. J. Lombardo - Project Manager for
Oyster Creek and P. Shemanski - Lead Reviewer, Equipment Qualifaction Branch)
on September 10, 1984, we have determined that the information will be
submitted to you by December 15, 1984.

Very trul yours,

f h et

' J. R. Tho e
Director,

Licensing & Regulatory Affairs

Ir/0396e

cc: Administrator
Region I
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
631 Park Avenue

$9]ggg3!000bf9King of Prussia, Pa. 19406
0

NRC Resident Inspector
Oyster Creek Nuclear Generating Station
Forked River, N.J. 08731
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